
 

Mon 8th July - Moving Up morning
Tues 9th July - Larch trip to Blackpool Zoo
Wed 10th July - Guitar music performance 2.45pm parents welcome
Thurs 11th July - Sycamore Trip to Brockhole on Windermere
Thurs 11th July - Year 5&6 Sports Awards dinner - Invite only 
Friday 12th July - Sports Day 1.00pm
Tues 16th July - Reports go home to parents
Wed 17th July - Year 6 play 2pm & 5pm
Thurs 18th July - end of term Rock Band Performance 2.00pm
Fri 19th July - Year 6 leavers worship @ 12.30pm
Fri 19th July - SCHOOL CLOSES AT 1.30pm

A Huge Thank You again to FOBS!
We want to extend a massive thank you to FOBS for hosting last week's summer fair and raising an
incredible £800! Your support is invaluable. FOBS will also be selling drinks at next Friday's Sports Day,
weather permitting. Fingers crossed for good weather!

Moving Up Morning: On Monday, children will spend time with their new teacher and visit their new
classroom. Teachers for next year are as follows:

Reception: Miss Crossley
Year 1: Miss Walker
Year 2: Mrs Cox
Year 3: Mrs Baptie and Mrs Rosinski
Year 4: Mrs Porter
Year 5: Mr Briggs
Year 6: Mrs Roath
Support Staff Interviews: We will be conducting interviews for additional support staff next week and will
update you in the next newsletter.

Our bee workshops have been a hit! The children are excited about the upcoming hive installations.
Don't forget the "Design a Hive" competition – entries are due Monday!
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THIS WEEK

We appreciate parking is difficult
when droppingoff and collecting

children from school with the
building works adjacent to the

pub car park, but please be
mindful of our neighbours who

need access to their homes from
the car park.

Free holiday camp places
Booking link https://progressive-
sports-lancashire.classforkids.io



THIS WEEK

Rooted in God's love,everyone growing togetherto bethe best that we can be

Our Year 1 held an England themed Stay and Play

A fun filled day at our Summer Fair

We have been awarded the
Gold School Games Mark

American football team
tournament victory

We hosted ourThink Tank meeting

Year 6's trip to Patterdale



CALLING ALL PARENTS 

 Early drop offs & late pick ups are now free across our Progressive Sports Holiday Camps!! 

 As part of our promise to support our parents and listen to feedback we have decided that early drop
offs & late pick up charges are no more....

 That means an extra 2 hours of camp for the same price

 Find out more below:

 https://progressive-sports-lancashire.classforkids.io

Holiday Camp

https://progressive-sports-lancashire.classforkids.io/

